
 

3th December, 2013  

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

As part of our study “INMA project: Childhood and Environment” previously 

approved by the CEIC-Parc de Salut Mar, we are doing a series of air pollution 

monitoring in Sabadell. Our volunteers will carry various devices in order to help 

measure different air particles considered influent on the air quality of the city. These 

devices are completely harmless and, at most, a slight noise might be produced.  

 

From the Centre for Research in Environmental Epidemiology (CREAL) we 

declare that these devices are not toxic, explosive, oxidative, infectious, radioactive, 

corrosive or magnetic and that their flash point in closed cup is 40ºC. Thus, in 

accordance with the regulations of IATA and ICAO (Annex 18) on dangerous goods, 

they present no risk to either land or air transportation. 

 

We hope your understanding on the importance of this study and we apologize 

for any inconvenience that we may produce as a consequence of our research.   

 

If you have any doubt, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jordi Sunyer 

INMA Principal Investigator  

 
 

 


